POLL WORKERS
NEEDED!

The Trousdale County Election
Commission needs your help! We
need poll workers for the August
1, 2024, State and Federal
Primary and State and County
General Elections. There will be
training sessions held prior to the
election. These are paid
positions, and we provide lunch
on Election Day.

Please call (615) 374-2712 or stop
by our office at 200 East Main
Street, Room 8, Hartsville, TN.




